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Scratch Workshop Satisfaction Survey 

Workshop Organisation 
 

   
I think the organisation of the activity has been appropriate.  

   

Computing resources used to carry out the activity have been 
appropriate.  

   

The time length is in line with the fundamental objectives of the 
activity.  

   

Development of the Activity 
 

   

The explanations of the person who led and introduced this 
workshop were particularly useful.  

   

The video “Everyone should know how to programme” has been 
very attractive and instructive for me. 

   

The examples provided have been interesting and proportioned for 
your first steps in the world of computer programming. 

   

The leaflet which describes the activities is well structured and 
helpful.  

   

I think this activity has been used to illustrate the concept of 
Computational Thinking. 

   

Overall Assessment 
 

   
I think this activity has been helpful and a motivating factor to study 
computer programming. 

   

In my opinion the Computational Thinking is an indispensable skill in 
the XXI century. 

   

I would recommend this experience for to people without any 
previous knowledge on computer programming. 

   

We Want Your Opinion 
 
 
 
 
 

 


